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Principal’s RePORT  

School Board voting – We would like to thank those parents who have already taken the opportunity 
to fill in a voting slip for new School Board members starting in 2018. Every family is entitled to vote 
once. If you have not yet had the chance to do so please feel free to come to our front office to get a 
voting slip and place it in the sealed box. Voting closes next Wednesday (1

st
 November).  

I would like to congratulate Mrs Melinda Carr on her success on being accepted into the STEM X 
Academy in Canberra during the upcoming January school holidays. This is a 5 day residential        
professional learning program designed to help teachers acquire the skills and confidence to design, 
develop and implement STEM based teaching resources and lessons. Making this even more         
meritorious is that Mrs Carr is one of only 70 teachers from across Australia to be accepted into the 
program. Nearly the entire costs are covered by a federal government grant. We all look forward to 
hearing and seeing what she learns over those 5 days. 

Mrs Carr has also been successful in gaining a Maker Projects grant through the Department of      
Industry, Innovation and Science. Maker Projects is an element of the Inspiring Australia – Science  
Engagement Programme that was announced as part of the Inspiring All Australians in Digital Literacy 
and Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) element of the National Innovation 
and Science Agenda (NISA). The objective of the Maker Projects element is to encourage practical 
skills, creativity and entrepreneurial thinking through the development of maker spaces and activities in 
schools and communities, with the view to reaching as many students as possible. This $5000 grant 
will enable the school to purchase two Apple Mac Pro Laptops, PAL filament and ABS filament for use 
with our 3D printers. 
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Principal 
 

 

Please notify the office as soon as possible if you will 

NOT be  

attending Deanmore Primary School in 2018. 

Phone — 93411610 

Email — deanmore.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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Merit Awards 
Congratulations! 

 
 

Room  2 Evan McDonald Kirra Prumm 

Room 3 Lucinda Meers Jessica Wilson 

Room 4 Niamh Collett  Giovanna Conroy 

Room  6 Reuben Pitchforth Cody Steenkamp 

Room  7 Jake Weeden Abbey O’Conner 

Room  8 Zara Lynch Ethan Boucher 

Room 9 Amara Hough  Chloe Detata  

   Levi Ord-Hume 

Room 10 Dustin Thomas Max Gomboc 

Room  12 Harrison Low Paige Aston 

Room  13 Aimee Lucas  

Room 14 Hugo Clauson Anastasia Aickin  

Room  15 Keifer Servatius 

Room  17 Zander Liddell-Houghton Lulu Smith-Hayes  

Room  18 Emily Nesbit Timur Arslanagic 

Room  20 Cooper Mortimer Henry Spencer 

Room  21 Oscar Drakeford  

Chinese  Oliver Lebihan Lucy Davidson 
 

 

Deanmore Primary School is in the process of moving to  

electronic reports. In order for this process to work we require 

all parents correct email  

addresses.   

Please notify the school if you have recently changed your 

email address. 



 



 

CANDIDATES STATEMENTS   -  SCHOOL BOARD 2018  

DEAN ROBERTSON 

Since joining the Deanmore community in 2015, I have been impressed by the passion and positive energy within the school. 

As a teacher and parent, having recently joined the Deanmore Dad’s group, I would like to do my bit to help the school keep 

moving in the right direction by serving on the Board.   Thank you for your consideration. 

JODIE STONE 

With my daughter Abbey in her third year at Deanmore, I am excited to put my name forward for a position on the School 

Board. I am a local Artist and have enjoyed teaching art for over 20 years in the private sector. Since my daughters birth I 

have retrained and now enjoying working in Education. My experience both as a member and as the President of  

Scarborough Playgroup helped me realise a passion towards community  involvement in the support of our local children and 

their families. It would be my honour to work with other members of the school community, through the Board, to ensure that 

Deanmore Primary School continues to achieve its goals, now and in the future. 

JODEE EAVES 

I have been a member of the Deanmore community for 5 years and Board Member for nearly three. I have a commitment to 
being actively involved in the school and am proud to be part of a community that thrives on a culture of leadership, innovation 
and excellence in teaching.  My daughter, Macee, is currently in Year 3. I’ve been employed at the Child and Adolescent 
Health Service for the past 14 years.  I am a Paediatric Nurse by background , with, in  excess of 20 years experience, and 
am passionate about the health and well-being of children and families. I believe that all children should have optimal access 
to, and opportunities for high standards of education, health and fitness. Early learning, intervention and exposure to a rich 
and diverse range of experiences influences positive outcomes in all aspects of a child’s development and growth and, I  

believe, is something that we should all be striving for.  It has been my privilege to be part of the School Board during my  

current term and I would  welcome the opportunity to continue in this capacity.  I hope that you view my nomination favourably 
and look forward to opportunities that this may present. 

JUSTIN JURACICH 

I am an active parent within the school community and would relish the opportunity to assist the school in delivering  an  

Improved performance. I believe that the school is heading in the right direction, endeavouring to implement meaningful 
change before and since the review process. I currently co-ordinate the Deanmore Dad’s activities and events in an effort to 
provide an opportunity for Dads and their kids to grow their relationships.  Being on the School Board would add another  

avenue for me to influence the environment that my children are apart of. 

CHRIS LOVELOCK 

My experience of Deanmore is as a friendly, safe inclusive community of students, teachers and parents with the overriding 
aim of bringing out the best in our children.  We have a rich heritage however in a changing environment I believe that the 
Deanmore Board needs to    continue to proactively assess, innovate and adapt measures to achieve future excellence in all 
areas of the school. 

I have a BSc (Nursing) Grad Dip Education (Mgt) and Diploma Financial Planning. I have worked in a variety of roles from the 
financial  services industry, nursing, adult education management even to selling carpets when a destitute backpacker in  

Turkey. The common thread across this wide variety of careers has been the ability to think quickly, analytically and to be able 
to communicate at all levels. 

As a Parent Board member I want to be an active advocate for Deanmore in the broader community, bring the “parent”  

experience to the board and strengthen the communication channels within the school.  Deanmore is a great school and I feel 
I have a lot to offer at this level. 

DAMIEN WILSON-BROWN 

I have three children at Deanmore where we have been involved with the school since 2012 and will remain involved for  

another six years. I work in the health care industry. I am about to complete a master of Business Administration at Curtin  

University and believe I have acquired many new skills and tools that would be of relevance to the school and the effective 

functioning of the board. I am eager to contribute to Deanmore Primary School and further developing its strong standing in 

the community. 

 

Voting can only be done in the front office  before WEDNESDAY 1st NOVEMBER 2017 at 3.00pm 

 



 



 

 

 

DEANMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL EFTPOS PAYMENTS 

BSB Number: 306073  

Account: 1006385 

Please ensure when you make a payment that you write your child’s  

surname and payment details for our reference. 

Thank you  


